
 

 

 

 

 

 

Canine Legislation Position Statement 

 

PET IMPORTS: PROTECTING PET AND PUBLIC HEALTH 

 

The American Kennel Club® recognizes the value of importing breeding stock from overseas, and 

ensuring that people may travel with their pets with a minimum of disruption. The AKC® is also 

greatly concerned about increasing documented incidences of the importation of unhealthy, 

random-source pets into the United States, particularly for transfer, where public and pet health 

may be inadequately protected.  

 

AKC supports efforts to better understand the impact of large quantities of dogs being imported 

into the United States. AKC further supports strengthening efforts to ensure that all dogs imported 

into the United States are fully immunized; free of infection, parasites and contagious diseases; 

and are individually certified as such by a qualified veterinarian.  

 

No pet should be imported without an individual examination, valid veterinary certificate, and 

documentation regarding the source of the dog and the party responsible for it upon arrival into 

the United States.  


